
                                              The Big White House 

       Near the woods 

                           Fairy Tale Land 

 

Dear Three Bears 

 

I am very sorry for coming into your house uninvited and 

helping myself to your porridge.  It was very rude of me.  I 

should not have tried to sit in your three chairs and I 

should definitely not have broken the chair of Baby Bear.  I 

am sorry that I was so tired I had to go and have a lie down 

in your bedroom. Trying every bed out was the wrong thing 

to do and I should really have taken my shoes off before I 

went to sleep. 

 

To say sorry, I would like to invite you to a tea party at my 

house next week. I do hope that you can come along. Please 

reply and let me know that you can come and tell me what 

your favourite party foods are so that I can prepare them 

for you. I think we will also play some games so can you tell 

me what your favourite party games are and how to play 

them please as I’ve never had a tea party before. 

 

Thank you 

Love from Goldilocks x 


